Securities and
Exchange
Commission

PHILIPPI|NES

06 December 2022

NOTICE OF AWARD

NHYLVIN BALURAN

Authorized Representative

NS23 GENERAL MERCHANDISE

N. Ponce, Quezon City, Metro Manila Philippines

Dear Mr. Baluran:

Relative to the procurement for the Supply and Delivery of four (4) pieces of 35 inches x 74 inches
Whiteboard - Mobile Type, we are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission
has accepted your quotation in the amount of TWENTY-NINE THOUSAND PESOS (P29, 000.00) in
accordance with the terms and conditions provided in the Request for Quotation.

A standard government contract/Purchase Order shall cover the award. Delivery of the Service is
required within the delivery period as provided in the Request for Quotation,

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature
in the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact
information:

telephone number: (02) 8-818-5330

mobile number: 0998-841-3540

email address: bacsecretariat@sec.gov.ph
Thank you.
Very truly yours,

RACHEL ESTHER ). GUMTANG-REMALANTE
epresentative of the

Head of the Procuring Entity

CONFORME:

NS23 GENERAL MERCHANDISE




